
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Care Services, Councillor Robert Evans has made the 
following executive decision:  
 
 

BUDGET SAVINGS 
 

Reference Report: 
DRAFT 2013/14 BUDGET, 16/01/2013 Care Services Policy Development and 
Scrutiny Committee 
DRAFT 2013/14 BUDGET APPENDIX 1, 16/01/2013 Care Services Policy 
Development and Scrutiny Committee 
DRAFT 2013/14 BUDGET APPENDIX - DRAFT REVENUE BUDGET SUMMARY, 
16/01/2013 Care Services Policy Development and Scrutiny Committee 
DRAFT 2013/14 BUDGET APPENDIX 2 - SUMMARY OF BUDGET VARIATIONS 
AND DRAFT REVENUE BUDGET, 16/01/2013 Care Services Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee    
 
Decision: 
 
Forward comments on the initial draft 2013/14 Budget to the February meeting of the 
Executive. 
 
Reasons: 
 

The Council’s key priorities are included within the Council’s “Building a Better 
Bromley” statement and include: 
 

 Safer Communities 

 A quality environment 

 Vibrant, thriving town centres 

 Supporting independence, especially of older people 

 Ensuring all children and young people have opportunities to achieve their 
potential 

 An Excellent Council 
 
“Building a Better Bromley” refers to aims/outcomes that include “remaining amongst 
the lowest Council tax levels in Outer London” and achieving a “sustainable council 
tax and sound financial strategy”. 
 

 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Cares Services PDS Committee 16th 
Janaury 2013 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Robert Evans  
Portfolio Holder for Care Services 



 
 

 

 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Resources 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   21 Jan 2013 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   28 Jan 2013  
Decision Reference:   CS 130002 

 
 


